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OUTCOME 11: Mental Health 
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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
What attempts if any have been made to consider funding through NGOs? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
It is a decision of the Government that Divisions of General Practice/Medicare Locals be the 
fund holders for ATAPS.  To date, Division of General Practice have been fund holders for 
ATAPS.  These arrangements will transition to Medicare Locals as they are established and 
demonstrate readiness to deliver ATAPS services.  
 
The flexibility of service modalities available under ATAPS enable collaboration with other 
organisations, such as Aboriginal Medical Services, and allow arrangements for the effective 
targeting of hard to reach groups. 

  
 


